NAME & TITLE William M. Johnson, Director

AGENCY NAME & Department of Transportation (DOT)
ADDRESS 417 East Fayette Street, Room 527

SUBJECT City Council Bill 14-0397

CITY of
BALTIMORE

MEMO

TO

The Honorable President and Members
of the City Council

c/o Natawna Austin

Room 400 City Hall

January 26, 2015

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 14-0458, which is for the purpose of establishing a new, statutory
Residential Permit Parking Area for the Hampden North Area and adopting a Parking Management Plan for

that Area.

DOT has no objections to this bill. We defer to the Parking Authority for comments and responses related to

this and all Residential Permit Parking Areas.
Thank you for this opportunity to comment.
Respectfully,

Proall Mauply

ok William M. Johnson
Director

WMI/BZ

Cc:  Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Legislative Liaison




